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04/08/2021  11:55:052021/3652/T OBJ Alan J Mason To lose so many trees from one property would be a tragedy for the South Hampstead Conservation Area, 

especially the trees in the front garden. The photographs attached to the application demonstrate that the 

gardens, especially the rear garden, are seriously overshadowed by the existing trees, but this can easily be 

remedied by thinning and pruning by an experienced and professional team of tree surgeons. There is no 

need to fell the trees to vastly improve the applicant's home environment. The recent floods in north London 

have graphically demonstrated the importance of our green spaces and the need to preserve our tree cover. 

The Council is urged to object to the intended works.
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